
Task # 24 – 04 Date:   07 March 2024  

Task: Millennium Park paths 

 

Great conditions today for the work we needed to do which was keeping the paths around 
Millennium Park free from over growing bramble, ivy, and small branches.  
 

We had 8 volunteers and cleared both the top and bottom paths in next to no time. All cut 
brash was added to existing habitat piles from previous years. 
 

It was great to see the primroses coming through in large numbers at the far end of the park 
near Melton Road - especially in the wildflower area which we cleared of overhanging 
branches late last year.  
 
 

 
 

Thanks to the team today: (L-R) Ali, Steve, Karen, Bob, Pat, Margaret, Stewart and Trev 
 

Next Task: 
Thursday 21 March 10:00  

Location: Piets Close – Bridge Street entrance 
 

 


